
Town of Thompson 

Building Committee Meeting 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

 

The Regular Meeting for the Building Committee has 

been cancelled for  

Wednesday, February 12, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Danielle M. Pederson 

Recording Secretary to the Committee   Submitted: 2/10/2020 

 


